

Embrace Good Health

28th September 2024

To,

Diya India Foundation

402, Ansal Majestic Tower

G Block, Vikas Puri

New Delhi - 110 018

Subject: Letter of appreciation for your effort towards this kind and benevolent act

Dear Sir/Ma'am

Greetings from the Department of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences, Amrita Hospital, Faridabad!

We are writing to express our deepest thanks to the Diya India Foundation and its supporters for helping to arrange the necessary funds for our patient Mast. Baby Vivan (160771), 8-months-old male child, who underwent a VSD Closure Surgery with Arch Repair on 16/09/2024. He was discharged on 26/09/2024 in a stable condition.

It was a significant contribution from your esteemed organization to help bridge the gap between the fortunate and the less fortunate to have such a high-end medical treatment.

We cherish your support and hope to continue the long-term association with your organization.

Thanks and regards,

Dr. Shivang Saxena
Consultant, Assistant Professor
Consultant, Assistant Professor
Consultant, Assistant Professor
Cardiac Surgery
Amrita Institute of Medical Sciences &
Research Center, Faridabad
DMC-97062